
  

 

 

  

     

 

  

 

 

  

      
          

       
   

   

       

   

       

          

       

      
      
       

             

      

   

         
     

     

   

        

            

           
      

      
          

        
 
        
  
  
  
 

 
  
 
      

 
 

 
 
 
      

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

Next week at Ash Green, our Year 5 classes will join together making kites at the 

Lower Site on Tuesday. Year 2 children will spend the day at the seaside in Lytham 

St. Anne’s on Wednesday and Class 1C open their doors to parents on that afternoon.  

We end the week on Friday with transition day when all of our children spend the 

morning in their new classes  – KS1 celebration assembly at 2.50pm – all welcome. 
 

 

 

So far      
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AT TRINITY! 
 

After a lovely assembly this morning, we 

say goodbye to some of our Year 6 

children who will start as ‘Year 7s’ at  

Trinity Academy next  

Monday 2 July. The children did 

themselves proud with a fantastic 

assembly followed by a party and buffet 

lunch. Good luck to them all as they move 

on. 

 

TRANSITION DAY next Friday 6 July – children going to Secondary School (NOT TRINITY 
HALIFAX) will go to their new schools. Children must make their own way there in their  

Ash Green school uniform. 
Ash Green children will spend time in their new class all morning.  

 

Next year classes will be as follows… 
    

Lower Site     Upper Site 
Nursery   Mrs King    Miss Sayle 

Reception  Miss Parker    Mrs McHugh 
Year 1   Mrs Worthington/Mrs Rayner  Mrs Cawthra 

Year 2   Miss Crowther    Mrs O’Shea 
Year 3   Miss Hopkins    Miss Thompson  

Year 4   Mrs Cotton    Mr Wardman 
Year 5   Miss Bedford    Mr Heppenstall 

Year 6   Mrs Crowther    Miss Taylor  
    

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Our annual Prize Giving 

Evening is on  

Tuesday 17 July  

in the  

Lower Site Hall. 

Please come along 

and support your 

child on this 

wonderful occasion. 
 

If your child has won a prize, a slip will be sent home. 

REPORTS
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Class 1C open their door to parents on  

THURSDAY 5 JULY at 2pm. 

 

Come along and make space packs from 

bottles and boxes. 



  
     

 
    
   

 
   
     
        
     
       
 

        

         

     

   

     

       
        

        

     

   

 

      
    
    
      

  

    

      
    

   

      

 

   

     
       

           

        

         

       
    

      

  

      

      

 
  

  
  
 

 
 

 

Our Talk Topic next week will be  

‘Summer Safety’ as we help keep our children 

cool and refreshed in the hot weather but also 

educate them in NOT going in the reservoir. 

Your child will bring 

his/her school report 

home on Friday 13 July. 

 

 

Reports will be posted 

to Trinity leavers. 

REPORTS
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On Tuesday we will have 2 artists 
visiting Ash Green. They will be 

working with our Year 5s making 
kites for the festival ‘Fly’ which 
will take place here in Mixenden 

in September. 


